
                                                                                                                                   
 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
QEC Customer Care offices closed until further notice 
 
Start Date:  November 17, 2020 
End Date:   December 2, 2020 
Nunavut                                 30 sec 
 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform Nunavummiut that Customer Care 
offices across the territory will be closed until further notice.  

The corporation is committed to the delivery of safe and reliable electricity to all 
Nunavummiut while helping to limit the spread of COVID-19 in the community. QEC will 
continue to meet the ongoing challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

Customers are encouraged to call 1-866-710-4200 or email customercare@qec.nu.ca 
with questions or concerns about their accounts. For further information on all payment 
options, please visit the QEC website at www.qec.nu.ca.  

QEC thanks customers for their patience and understanding at this time. 

 

###  
Media Contact:  
 
Renee Boucher  
Acting Manager, Corporate Communications  
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7524 
rboucher@qec.nu.ca 
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